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Supported by Belfast City Council and the Department of the Environment’s 

Rethink Waste Campaign 

April 2013 Eco-Home Bulletin 

Hello from Eco-Home, 

Thank you to any newly registered Eco-Home participants. Remember to 

complete your Eco-Home survey and use the Eco-Home action plans and tips 

that suggested to make environmental improvements to your home.  

Our Eco-Home website has advice on becoming more sustainable, money 

saving ideas, and all the latest Eco-Home news. We update the website on a 

regular basis so please visit often to see what’s new.  

This month:  

 Read about our work with Belfast Metropolitan College 

 Visit our Facebook page and follow us on Twitter @EcoHomeNI  

 Listen to our Eco-Home householder’s interview on ‘On Your Behalf’ 

available to download as a podcast from Radio Ulster’s website.  

http://www.eco-homeni.org/
http://www.eco-homeni.org/News-detail.aspx?id=8
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Eco-Home-Northern-Ireland/404685339602486
http://www.bbc.co.uk/podcasts/series/oyb
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If you are part of a community group, school, business or organisation why not 

get others involved in the Eco-Home programme? We always welcome new 

members!  

 

Organisations we have already been working with are:  Belfast Metropolitan 

College; Ikea Belfast; Apex Housing Association; Eco-Schools; and many more. 

Over the coming weeks we would love to add more organisations; you can 

email info@eco-homeni.org or visit our membership page to learn more.  

Upcoming events and meetings: 

The Eco-Home team will be holding information stalls at these events in the 

coming weeks -  

 Spring Fair at Barnett’s Demesne on Saturday 20th and Sunday 21st April 

2013 1.30pm – 5.30pm.  

 Queen’s University Belfast Student’s Union on Tuesday 23rd April 2013. 

If you have any queries please contact us on info@eco-homeni.org  or call us 

on 028 9073 6920. 

We are delighted Apex Housing 

Association are promoting Eco-Home to 

their tenants, pictured are: Myles McIlwee, 

Senior Housing Officer Apex Housing 

Association; Charlie McDaid, Community 

Involvement Officer Apex Housing 

Association; Elaine Curley, Eco-Home 

Project Officer; Glen Livingston, Apex 

tenant.  

 

Beth and Thomas Dunbar, Eco-Home 

enthusiasts, discuss the merits of being 

an environmentally friendly Eco-Home 

household with Dr Ian Humphreys, TIDY 

Northern Ireland CEO and Linda 

McAuley of BBC Radio Ulster’s ‘On Your 

Behalf’. 
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